
SEPAG
MEETING

PLEASE JOIN US

Friday, January 6 2023

Virtual Meeting Link:
https://meet.google.com/kvw-hayf-wfc 

This meeting will be for our NEW parents:  
If your child was recently found eligible to
receive special education services, or if
your child has received special education
but you are new to the district, please join
us! 

You will learn about the continuum of
services in Green Brook and we will
answer any questions you may have about
the IEP process.


